
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Housing Authority of The City of Brownsville (HACB) will conduct the following Public Meetings for the purpose of obtaining 
public comments on the proposed Annual Agency Plan (FFY 2016) as required by Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work 
Responsibility Act of 1998: 

Resident Meetings 
 

Thursday Feb 11, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. 
Buena Vida 

1419 E. Tyler 
Brownsville, Texas 78521 

 
Monday February 15, at 5:30 p.m. 

Linda Vista 
600 Old Port Isabel Rd. 

Brownsville, Texas  78521 
 

 
45 day comment period: February 1, 2016 through March 16, 2016 

Public Hearing 
 

Wednesday March 16, 2016 at 5:30 P.M. 
Rose Allala Board Room 
2606 Boca Chica Blvd. 

Brownsville, Texas  78521 
 
 

The Plan provides details about the agency’s immediate operations, program participants, programs and services, and the 
agency’s strategy for handling operational concerns, resident concerns and needs, and programs/services for the upcoming five 
years.  HACB personnel will be available to receive public comments and to discuss the Plan.   
 
All pertinent documents will be ready for display, review and comment on February 1, 2016, at the following locations:   
 
HACB Central office and Developments:  
2606 Boca Chica Boulevard,  
Development: Buena Vida office,  1419 E. Tyler Street, and Linda Vista office, 600 Old Port Isabel Rd. Monday through Thursday, 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. and Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m.  
 
Tax Credit Offices 
 Tropical Gardens office, 250 Ash Street, Citrus Gardens office, 2100 Grapefruit, Monday through Friday, between the hours of 
8:30 a.m.-5:30 p.m.  
Sunset Heaven office, 301 Horizon Lane, Villa Del Sol office, 700 E. St. Charles, Monday through Friday, between the hour of 8:00 
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  
 
HACB website:  www.hacb.us 
Individual may submit written comments prior to the public hearings to:  
The Housing Authority of the City of Brownsville 
Att:  Carla Mancha, CEO 
P.O. Box 4420 
Brownsville, Texas  78523-4420 
 
The Plan will be submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development on or before April 18, 2016.  For further 
information, please contact Ms. Carla Mancha, Chief Executive Officer (956) 541-8315.  
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